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Menheniot Parish Clerk

Subject: FW: Poads Trust - Gardens

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Marriott  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 9:06 PM 
To: clerk@menheniotparish.org.uk 
Subject: Poads Trust - Gardens 
 
To: Mr John Hesketh 
Clerk to Menheniot Parish Council 
 
Dear John, 
 
I understand that Menheniot Parish Council may consider requests for grants of up to £100.00 to 
support suitable projects.  The Poads Trust resident’s have a project that I hope fits MPC’s 
criteria. 
 
Last year the residents managed to produce a magnificent crop of tomatoes and cucumbers, 
using some rather inconvenient plastic bags filled with growing medium.  The bags, in order to be 
in the best position for sunlight, limited the movement of the residents in the garden.  This year 
the residents have found a moveable planter that waters itself.  The units are on wheels and 
hence easily moveable.  They are ideal for small spaces.  The wheeled planters are £40.  In 
addition, a set of cane supports which are available,  up which to grow the tomatoes and/or 
cucumbers, are a further £15.  The residents would like to buy two sets (total cost £110.00).  The 
Trust will help with the purchase of the appropriate numbers of bags of organic growing medium 
+ some roses to replace existing aging or dying roses. 
 
In the event that the resident’s project fits the MPC criteria for support of up to £100, then I would 
like to commend the resident’s project for consideration.  If successful, then please forward any 
funds, either by cheque or electronically, to the Henry Poad Trust.  The Trust’s account details are 
as follows: 
 
Sort Code: 30-95-08 
 
Account Number: 00141966 
 
I will then reimburse the individual making the purchases of the two wheelies and the two sets of 
canes.  Should you need any further information, then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
My very best regards. 
 
John Marriott 
Clerk to the Trustees 
The Henry Poad Trust  
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Sent from my iPad     


